
 

 

 

From: Scott Priebe  

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2007 1:42 PM 

To: gbusateri@wi.rr.com 

Subject: Belated Thank you 

 

George, 

  
Just wanted to drop you a line to thank you for the wonderful performance you and your band 
gave at my father’s birthday party on May 11

th
.  We are still receiving compliments from friends on 

your performance.  You truly were the icing on the cake for an evening few will forget anytime 
soon.   
  

Thanks again,  
  
Scott 

  


